
Happenings

Fourth Grade

4th graders in Mrs.
Centeno’s class created
Robot Fingers. Students
constructed a model of
a human finger and
observed how pulling
on a string (a model for
tendons) causes it to
bend at the joints.

LMC

In the library students are reading, coding
using our new platform Code Land, and
creating at Makerspace stations.
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First Grade

First graders are back
from Winter Break,
and are excited to
earn Spartan Way
cards. They have

been revisiting the
PBIS expectations
around the school

building. They have
focused on: hallway,
cafeteria, bathroom,

playground, and
stairway

expectations!

Second Grade

Second graders are
beginning their

Fairy Tale Unit in
reading. The second

graders in Mrs.
LeJeune’s class
made their own

troll masks to use
while reading Three

Billy Goats Gruff
and learning about
characters' feelings

in the story.

Third Grade

3rd graders are beginning to work on
their typing skills, using the correct
fingers to type letters, words,
sentences, and paragraphs!


